
  

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. 

Use them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 
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         18th November 2022   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

6th and 7th December - Year R, 1 & 2 Nativity – 1.30pm 

14th December  - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

16th December  - Christmas Disco 6pm – 8pm  

16th December  - Last day of Term 

4th January  - Children back to school 

13th – 17th February - Half Term 

 

Weekly Attendance Figures 11th November  – 17th November 2022 

Fry Class - 92.7%  

Nelson Class - 98.99%  

Carter Class - 99.12%  

Cavell Class - 95.96%  

Congratulations to Carter Class for having the best attendance figures this week. 

 

Year R, 1 & 2 Nativity 

This years nativity will be held on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th December.  Both shows will start at 

1.30pm.  We are restricted to the number of adults that can attend so to start with each child can 

have 3 tickets to one of the dates.  Once we know more about how many are wishing to attend we 

may be able to offer more tickets or both dates. Please email the office to book your tickets. 

 

Christmas Disco & Raffle 

The Friends are arranging the Christmas Disco for the evening of 16th December from 6pm to 8pm.  

Places have to be booked and paid for in advance.  A poster advertising the disco is attached to this 

newsletter.  Booking forms are to follow shortly. 

The Friends will also be hosting a raffle again this year.  If anyone has a business or knows a business 

that would be able to donate any prizes, please get in touch with Mrs Susan Stubbins.  Also, if any 

individuals would like to donate a prize please speak with Mrs Stubbins.  Further details about the 

raffle and how to buy your tickets will be available shortly.  

 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

A huge thank you to all parents that allowed their children to purchase items for this years Poppy 

Appeal.  You helped raise an impressive £195.52. 
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Can You Help Fry Class 

Fry Class are setting up a Santa’s Workshop in class but are in need of spare wrapping paper, ribbons 

and cereal size boxes.  If you can help please bring your donations to the office or to Fry Class. Thank 

you. 

 

School Photo’s 

A reminder that all orders need to be placed online or returned to the school office by Wednesday 

23rd November. 

 

Spare Uniform 

From time to time, we do need spare uniform for emergencies - when pupils have gotten wet or 
really mucky. If you have any to spare, we would gratefully receive it, for all ages (particularly 
trousers / dresses, and in larger sizes). 
 

Celebrating Pupil Success 

We want to celebrate some of the work our pupils have created.  This week we have: 

 

We have 2 Stories from Ellis and Seren in Nelson Class. Well done to you both these are very good 

stories and they are still works in progress.  I look forward to reading them again when they are 

finished. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Sarah Disney 
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